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To our valued members 

 

Dorothy Benson 

Robert Curtis 

Elizabeth Delucca 

Rose Marie Gordon 

MaryLou Hagopian 

Rose Ann Pawlik 

Susana Quiroga 

Antonette Rebak 

Estelle Rivers 

Carm Ruszala 

Arthur Walczak 

Rosalind Wong 

To attend lunch and learns, special 

events and the Mayor’s holiday parties, 

you must pre-register. 

If for any reason you cannot                  

attend an event you registered for, 

please call the office to let them know 

you are unable to attend.  
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Staff: 

KerryAnn Burke 

Patricia Longenhagen 

Jaclyn Keegan-Kelly 

Our next Mayor’s party will be for Valentines Day and will be held on 

 Tuesday, February 14th, 2023. 

  There are sign up forms on the front table when you enter the main room.  

Please complete the form only for yourself and submit to the office staff. 

Deadline to RSVP: February 8th, 2023 

If you have yet to do so, please visit 

the office to get your membership 

photo taken for our scan in system. 

Thank you! 

In light of the recent event that caused an 

NFL football player to collapse on the field 

and go into cardiac arrest, the center will be 

offering a presentation discussing what to 

do if you are ever in a situation where  

someone goes into cardiac arrest, how to 

perform “Hands on CPR”, and how to use an 

AED device. 

When: Wednesday, February 22nd, 2023 
Where: South Amboy Senior Center          

(108 South Stevens Avenue) 
Time: 11:30 AM 

Pre-registration is required. 

Please register with an office staff                  

member no later than Friday, February 17th. 

 



February Events: 
 February 1st: St Mary’s Senior Meeting (12PM) 

 February 8th: South Amboy Senior Meeting (12PM) 

 February 13th: Office Closed - Lincoln’s Birthday 

 February 14th: Mayors Valentines Day Party (12PM) 

 February 15th: Lunch and Learn (12PM) 

 February 20th: Office Closed - Washington’s Birth-

day 

 February 22nd: “Hands Free CPR” Seminar - 

(11:30AM) 

 February 24th: Birthday Bingo Celebration (12PM) 

Attention Sayreville Resident Members! 

If you have yet to pay your yearly membership 

fee, please see a staff member.  

Payment may be made in the form of a money                

order or check.  Checks can be made out to                 

“The City of South Amboy”.   

Fee is $20.00 

No cash payments will be accepted. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

St. Mary’s Club Members: 

Meetings will now be held on the first 

Wednesday of every month. 


